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Dear Parents, 
The children have settled in exceptionally well this week and I am particularly 
impressed by the way in which they are coming in so sensibly on a morning and 
starting their morning tasks straight away. Well done everyone. 
 

What’s on this week:  

Monday 11th  September 
 
 

Joe Wicks live link 10am then every morning this 
week. Bring PE kits. 
Mr White starts 1 week placement, prior to studying 
to be a secondary teacher 
Recorder lessons start for all KS2 pupils 
Mrs Wragg starts piano lessons 
Y3/4 Meet the Teacher 3.15pm – 3.45pm 

Tuesday 12th  September 3.15pm Friends of Naburn AGM. All welcome.  

Wednesday 13th  September Roald Dahl Day. All pupils will have some Roald Dahl 
themed lessons 
Guitar lessons 
Y5/6  Meet the Teacher 3.15pm – 3.45pm  

Thursday 14th  September Piano lessons with Mrs Wragg 
Y2 Meet the Teacher 3.10pm – 3.40pm 

Friday 15th  September KS2 Archery/Fencing Club starts with Premier 
Education in Village Hall. Details on separate letter 
today 
KS1 Sports Club with Mr Davies. Details on separate 
letter today 

 
 
A Fit and Healthy School 
This year, one of our priorities is to become fitter as a school, in order for our bodies 
and minds to work more efficiently. We will be starting this TODAY with a live link 
with Joe Wicks, the Body Coach, and continuing with  a Golden Mile Challenge to be 
started on 22nd September. We even have a group of parents who are setting up a 
netball Team!  
If you wish to be involved any way, please let me know. 
 
Yorkshire Pudding Hunt News 
The Yorkshire Pudding Hunt raised £104. Well done to Eli, Lola and Alfie F who 
organised it and to all who took part. A splendid effort. 
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Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 The whole Reception class, for settling into school life so swiftly 

 The whole Y1 class for also settling  well to their new class and new routines 

 The whole Y2 class for settling in well to their new classroom and new teacher 

 Jess in Y3 for being ready and willing to learn all the time 

 Charlie in Y3 for a great start to life in the Juniors 

 Eve in Y6 for fantastic homework over the Summer 

The Lunchtime Award was given to the Y6 Buddies for helping the new starters to 
settle in to lunchtime routines so well and for being kind and caring. 
Also, Bertie in Y5 told us about the Summer camp he attended and showed us his 
certificate and Owen shared his swimming certificates from Summer. 
Tilly, Betsy, Sam H and Charlie A showed us their Summer Reading challenge awards 
from the library. If your child has still to complete the challenge please encourage 
them to do so and to bring in their certificate once finished. 
Erika, Felix D, Max T and Owen all won awards at the Stillingfleet Show in the 
Summer, for their amazing art work. A big thankyou goes to Phoebe’s mum for 
organising the entries.   
 
 
Volunteers Needed 
We are looking for volunteers to help with walking the children to PE sessions and to 
join the Open the Book team who lead assembles once a fortnight. If you are 
interested in helping with either of these, let either myself or the class teacher know. 
 
MSA Vacancy 
We are looking for a midday supervisor to work four days a week, each day apart 
from Tuesday. If you feel this is something you would be interested in, please speak 
to me or let the staff working in the school office know. Even if you can only do some 
of these we would like to hear from you, it does not have to be a commitment to all 
four. You will need to complete an application form and will be invited in for an 
informal chat with me and our school business manager. The hours of work are from 
12 midday to 1.30pm. 
 
 
Thanks, 
Mrs Christison  
  


